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SUSD Centralized Enrollment Closed Until Further Notice 
Online Registration Option Available to Families Beginning March 23 

 

(Stockton, CA) –  To keep our families, students, and staff safe and do our part to minimize the 

spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus), the SUSD Centralized Enrollment Office will be closing until 

further notice.  Families looking to enroll students for the 2019-2020 school year will be able to do so 

using our online registration tool at www.stocktonusd.net/enrollment beginning Monday, March 23. 

Registration for Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten will be delayed until Monday, April 6. 

Intradistrict transfers will remain on hold until Monday, April 6. 

Stockton Unified will continue to monitor the development of COVID-19 (coronavirus) and will plan 

accordingly, in partnership with local, state, and federal health and government officials.  For the 

most accurate, up-to-date information from SUSD regarding the pandemic, please check the District 

website at www.stocktonusd.net/COVID-19.  

For questions or concerns, please contact the District at (209)933-7070 or covid19@stocktonusd.net. 
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